

P. O. BOX 1387 CHEYENNE, WYOMING 82001 PHONE 634-7305

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY Robert G. Smith

August 28, 1972

Mr. Robert B. Weinheimer 25 East 213th Street Bronx, New York 10467

Dear Mr. Weinheimer:

Thank you for your letter concerning the possibility of working as a physician assistant in Wyoming. Our state Medical Society is working actively to recruit and place physician assistants in the state.

At the present time we have openings for approximately five physician support individuals in the state. We are particularly interested in those wanting to work in the general practice area to serve as OD assistants and as child care associates.

However, before we can offer any assistance to you, we will need a copy of your certificate from the American Association of Physician Assistants. Upon receipt of this certificate I believe you could find opportunities in our state.

We will look forward to hearing from you, and if you have any questions, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

Robert G. Smith Executive Secretary

RGS/kb